
 

Teaching Mass 
Sunday, September 19, 2010 
Regional Young Adult Mass 
Annunciata Parish 

 

 

 

 
 Fr. John Cusick, Director of Young Adult Ministry, will be with us on 
Sunday, September 19th, at 6:00 pm for an event you won't want 
to  miss! 
 
A Closer Look at the Mass: 
A great deal of the beauty of Mass is lost if those participating do 
not have an understanding of our rituals, signs and symbols. Our 
"Teaching" Mass offers young adults an opportunity to understand 
why we do what we do. Join us on September 19th as Fr. Cusick 
provides a play-by-play explanation as we celebrate Mass together.
 
This is an event focused on young adults (ages 18-39, single or 
married) BUT ALL AGES are welcome! 
 
If you attended our "Teaching" Mass in April please bring a new 
person to share the experience. 14 parishes have combined to host 
this special event and we'd be happy to bring it to your parish.  

 



 
Where: Annunciata Parish 
           11128 S. Avenue G 
           Chicago, IL 60617-6926 
When: Sunday, September 19, 2010 
 Time: 6:00 pm 
 
Refreshments will be served after Mass. 
 
Click for "Teaching" Mass Details 

Volunteers 
 
 
 
 
Looking for young adult greeters, 
readers, Eucharistic ministers, 
singers, musicians, and gift 
bearers. (Contact Terry Shelley 
to volunteer). 
 
  

 

Music 
 
 
 
 
We'd like to showcase young adult musicians 
and singers. You don't need to be professional 
quality just the ability to carry a tune and a 
desire to share your gift with your peers. Let 
me know if you'd like to participate. We'll meet 
an hour before Mass at Annunciata to practice. 
  

Join Your Peers and Stay for Refreshments 



 
 
 
This picture is from our April 
25th "Teaching" Mass. We've 
had several requests to bring 
it to different parishes. The 14 
parishes in Vicariate VI, 
Deanery C are working 
together to create a special 
young adult event. We'd love 
to have you join us! 
 
Please stick around after 
Mass and join us for free 
resfreshments. 

  

Hospitality and Invitations 
 
 
 
We've got the hospitality and 
refreshments covered. If you 
came in April you had the 
experience... now can you 
invite someone to join you? 
 
It would be wonderful to have 
a Church full of young adults! 
 
This is a young adult focused 
event but ALL AGES are 
welcome! 
  

 

 
Looking for other young adult happenings around the Chicagoland area? Visit our website 
www.yamchicago.org and click on YAM events and then the calender.  Contact me directly with any 
questions. 
 
Thanks and hope to see you on September 19th! 
 
 

 

 


